
27th  November  2023 

Where everyone is equipped to excel 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Wednesday 29th December 
Come and join us for a coffee and chat  in the 
school hall. Mince pies and hot drinks will be 

available.  9:00am until 10:00am  
 

Monday 4th December  
Prospective parent tour at 9:00am.  If you 
would like to come for a tour of Reception, 

please book via                                                          
secretary@sandylanebracknell.com  

 
Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th December 

Parent consultations with Mrs Stacey.  Please 
follow the instructions sent by Parent Mail to 

book an appointment.  
 

Friday 8th December  
Nursery Christmas singing performance: 

This will take place in the Nursery and we 
would love you to come and hear us sing!                     

Performances at 9:15am and 2:30pm ~ after 
the singing we would like to invite you to stay 

for a Christmas biscuit.  

Clothing 

We have run out of spare socks and tights in 
the nursery. Please help us by ensuring your 
child has spare clothes with them every day 

which include socks or tights. 

We also ask that you name your child’s                   
belongings, including their coat, hat, gloves and 
water bottle.  This really helps us  return items 

to the correct family. 

Thank you so much 

Topic 

Our learning this week will be based around 
Cold and Ice 

We will be finding out about Penguins and                  
animals which live in the cold. We will be             

sharing the story of “Penguin Small” by Mick     
Inkpen,  which you can listen to here: 

https://youtu.be/10hZQp55okA 

The children will be playing penguin number 
games and learning a snowman rhyme. We will 

be exploring real ice and the concept of                
freezing and melting. 

On Friday we will decorate                                           
the Nursery  together to get                                 

ready for Christmas.  

Christmas Jumper Day  

From Friday the 1st December. all children at 
Sandy Lane Primary School are allowed to wear 
Christmas jumpers everyday until the end of 
term. However, the official Christmas Jumper 
Day is Friday 8th of December. If you do not 
have a Christmas jumper/top, you are very 
welcome to come in a non uniform top instead 
on this day.  


